
 

 

 
 

MINUTES 
WORK SESSION 

WESTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
April 25,  2006, 7:00 p.m., City Council Chambers 

 
 
Council met in Work Session on April 25, 2006 with Council Members, Anne Gonzales, Craig Treneff, 
Damon Wetterauer, Jr., William Highfield, Michael Heyeck, Diane Fosselman, City Manager G. David 
Lindimore and Staff and Director of Law Bruce E. Bailey present.  Also in attendance were Westerville City 
Schools Superintendent Dr. George Tombaugh and Westerville City School Board Members. Kathy Cocuzzi 
was excused. 
 

Susan Tilgen, Franklin County Board of Health Commissioner, gave a presentation on the Pandemic Flu and 
You to all in attendance.  Mrs. Tilgen discussed what is pandemic flu , the history of pandemics, what the 
impact of a pandemic could be to the region, the Board of Health’s role in a pandemic, what the city can do to 
assist with a pandemic and helpful resources for all residents.   

1.  PRESENTATION BY THE FRANKLIN COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH ON A POSSIBLE FLU 
OOUTBREAK IN CENTRAL OHIO. 

 

Howard Heard of the Franklin County Board of Elections gave a demonstration of the new touch screen 
voting machines voters will be using during the May 2, 2006 Election.  Mr. Heard stated these new machines 
are secure and easy to use for every voter.  These new machines will allow voters to vote easily, accurately 
and quickly.   

2.  BRIEF DEMONSTRATION OF THE NEW VOTING MACHINES BY THE FRANKLIN 
COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS. 

 
Mayor Fosselman reminded everyone of the 4th

 

 Friday Event in Uptown Westerville on April 28, 2006 and to 
attend the Adopt a Dog event on Sunday, April 30, 2006 at the Bark Park in Westerville.   

The Work Session adjourned at 8:10 p.m.  
 
 
 
__________________________________           ____________________________________ 
  Mary J. Johnston, MMC     Damon E. Wetterauer, Jr. 
            Clerk of Council                              Chair of Council 
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